ADDINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL                                                                      
CORRESPONDENCE LIST – May 2018
For information only – copies of any documentation/emails listed available for members on request
1. Email from Civic Society giving notice of plans to provide an additional 4 blue plaques this year.

2. BMDC consultation on Post-16 transport policy.

3. NALC consultation on unauthorised development and encampments.

4. Notification of next meeting of Bradford and Local Councils Liaison Group – 12 June (venue to be confirmed).
5. Invitation to Churches Together Coffee Morning for Christian Aid on 18 May.
6. Email from local resident concerning theft/destruction of duck eggs (reported to RSPCA) and requesting installation of mesh on drains to prevent loss of ducklings (for action by BMDC).

7. Email from Highways confirming that resident responsible for tipping on old railway embankment has been advised to clear it.

